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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

50.           Favor

Oppose Monisha  Parker The Department of Public Works needs to do research before they report 
County Lighting Districts Annual Assessments for Fiscal Year 2024-25

There are several ways to improve the County Lighting Districts Annual 
Assessments for Fiscal Year 2024-25:

1. Conduct a comprehensive review of current lighting infrastructure: Assess 
the condition of existing lighting fixtures, poles, and wiring to identify areas 
that may need upgrades or replacements. This will ensure that the 
assessments are based on accurate and up-to-date information.

2. Seek input from residents and stakeholders: Engage with the community to 
gather feedback on the current lighting services and any areas that may need 
improvement. This will help ensure that the assessments reflect the needs 
and priorities of the community.

3. Explore energy-efficient lighting options: Consider investing in energy-
efficient lighting technologies, such as LED fixtures, to reduce energy 
consumption and lower long-term operational costs. This may also result in 
cost savings for residents through lower assessments.

4. Develop a long-term maintenance plan: Create a maintenance plan for the 
lighting infrastructure to ensure that it remains in good working condition and 
continues to meet the needs of the community. Regular maintenance can 
help extend the life of the lighting system and reduce the need for costly 
repairs in the future.

5. Consider alternative funding sources: Explore potential grants, 
partnerships, or other funding sources to supplement the annual 
assessments and reduce the financial burden on residents. This can help 
ensure that the lighting district remains sustainable and well-funded for the 
future.

By implementing these strategies, the County Lighting Districts can improve 
the accuracy and effectiveness of their annual assessments for Fiscal Year 
2024-25, ultimately benefiting residents and the community as a whole.
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